THE RAPID TRANSIT CO.

1818 MASSACHUSETTS
PHONE 388

LAWRENCE, KANSAS

November 22, 1941

Mr. C. G. Bayles
Supt. Buildings and Grounds
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Bayles:

We have recived the letter written to you by Forrest C. Allen, and forwarded on to us, concerning the location of our bus stop at west end of campus.

We shall be glad to give this matter consideration and you will hear from us shortly concerning it.

Yours very truly,

THE RAPID TRANSIT CO.

J. J. Wilson, Manager

jjw/ve